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Seneca Polytechnic and World Citi Colleges (WCC) have formalized a partnership through a

Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) signing ceremony held on Monday, May 8, 2023 at

the WCC Quezon City Campus in Metro Manila, Philippines.

The signing ceremony marks a significant milestone in the efforts of both institutions to

provide students with world-class education and opportunities in the fields of tourism,

hospitality, nursing and aviation. President David Agnew was present and signed the MOU.

The partnership will facilitate faculty and student exchange, research and cultural immersion

programs — benefiting stakeholders from both institutions. The MOU signing was witnessed

by Guy Boileau, Senior Trade Commissioner and Commercial Counsellor of the Canadian

Embassy.

Also present during the event were Renata D’Innocenzo, Vice-President, Strategy and Brand,

Nick Huang, Director, Regional Business Development and Hana Jung, Business

Development Manager of East & South-East Asia, Seneca International, and Angel Cachuela,

Trade Commissioner of the Canadian Embassy, WCC executives, faculty, deans and

department heads.
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